
Christine A. Miller

151 Adams St. Olean, NY 14760                         (716) 244-2831 cmill23@live.com

April 2, 2022

Dear Superintendent,

I was meant to be a teacher. I am inquiring in regards to your upcoming anticipated openings for the
following school year. I want to make a difference in your school district because teaching is my
passion. I was a reading specialist during the pandemic and then a middle school teacher the year
after. Just this year I ventured into an elementary teacher role with great success. I understand the
struggles our students face and I can help them face their challenges. Our students need a  teacher as
compassionate, motivated, and understanding as I am.

I specialize in Elementary Education with emphasis in literacy. I possess my professional
certification in Early Childhood (B-2nd), Childhood Elementary Education (1st-6th Grade), as well
as professional certification in Literacy (Birth-12th Grade). My teaching experiences, internships,
professional activity, Covid-19 response protocols, professional development, and academic
experiences have afforded me with diverse opportunities across settings.

My experiences include teaching students across grade levels. I have had the opportunity to teach,
tutor, provide enrichment, run programming, and develop curriculum spanning across every grade
level my certifications encompass. I am passionate about all facets of student development where
socialization and interaction promote opportunities for light bulb moments for all students.  I’ve
engaged in other learning opportunities where students are  empowered to be creative higher level
thinkers. These experiences have afforded me with diverse  opportunities to differentiate
instruction and most recently implementing the Next Generation Learning Standards through
utilization of the Common Core Curriculum to ensure students are college and career ready.

I am self-motivated, enthusiastic and passionate about teaching. I look forward to further
facilitating the educational enrichment of the students in your district. I am a leader who looks
forward to the opportunity to work with others. My experiences  highlighted in my resume reflect
upon my ability to work independently and as a team player. I am dedicated and passionate in my
commitment to provide students with an environment where they can thrive as 21st Century learners.

I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Christine A. Miller

Enclosures


